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www.oasiselementarynorth.net    Our Official Newsletter 
NOTICE: For your convenience, school flyers 

are now being emailed home on Fridays! 

Volunteers/Visitors on 

campus are TBD  

Medication pickup—Pick up of your 

students medication from school is 

6/17/21.                       

No School                
May 31st    

Early Dismissals—12pm      
June 15 & 16th        

5th Grade Promotion  
June 15th & 16th 

Last Day for Students 
Early Dismissal—12pm 
June 17th  

Last Day—Bus Request  
June 28th–5:00pm 

 

Parents and Guardians: 

Florida State Statute 1012.42 recognizes that teachers 

at times must be assigned duties in a class outside the 

field in which the teacher is certified. The following 

teachers at Oasis Elementary North are certified to 

teach, or eligible for certification, but may be assigned 

one or more classes outside their areas of certification. 

Please be assured that all teachers at Oasis Elementary 

North are taking the appropriate steps to comply with the 

statutory regulations. We appreciate your understanding 

and continued support; you may contact the school if you 

have any questions. Thank You. 

TEACHER NAME     AREA OUT OF FIELD 

Jennifer Williams       ESOL 

Kristi Troxell       ESOL 

Deanna Arocho        ESOL 

Amy Cardwell       Gifted 

 

 Trivia!  

May’s answer is...The       
elephant, sloth, hippo       
and rhino can’t jump!  

Check back in August        
for  more trivia!  

Principal’s Corner 

 

Dear OEN families, 

It's our final newsletter of the school year - wow! 

This year has been long yet seems to have flown 

by. Hopefully, we don't all remember this as the 

COVID year because so much more occurred to 

contribute to our success. We had Home        

Connect classrooms, Hybrid classrooms, and      

in-person classrooms. Each has been                

tremendously successful, and we are proud of 

our students and teachers. We did our best to 

make this year as normal as possible for our   

students - they adapted and did great! Please 

join us in giving your kids the kudos they deserve 

(and a huge thanks to those of you who          

recognized our amazing teachers during Teacher    

Appreciation Week. Our teachers were truly 

humbled by your generosity).  

We are planning a strong finish to our school 

year. We look forward to our 5th grade         

graduation and wish these students much      

success in middle school. As always, thank you 

for entrusting your precious kids to us. 

Have a happy, healthy, and safe summer. 

With sincere appreciation, 

 

Mr. Brown & Mrs. Weeks 

 

Each day, during morning announcements, 

we remind students to be kind, honest, and 

respectful. For the next few months, we will 

incorporate these into ideas that you and/or 

your student(s) can do at home. This month 

we will focus on honesty. Here are a few 

ideas:  

2021-22                     

Bus/Transportation        

Request is now available 

on our website until 

06/28/21—5pm 


